
 

 

 

All of our new children have now joined us and settled 
in very well.   

We do have lots of children, please make sure all your 
child’s nursery clothing and belongings are named 
clearly. Children become very upset if they lose them. 

Please could you bring in some named wellie boots espe-
cially as children love playing in muddy puddles at this 
time of the year. Children also need them for the forest 
school visits. 

For everyone's safety we ask that children do not ride 
scooters/bikes on the school premises. We do have a 
parking bay for them. 

We would still advise that face masks are worn on the 

nursery premises. 

School Fund 

We do appreciate a regular half termly contribution of 

£10.00 this can be paid on the Gateway app once regis-

tered. 

Thank you 

 

          Important Notice! 

Consultations 

Consultations will be taking place 
from Thursday 10th March.                                                                                                    

Details to follow.. 

OPEN DAY 

York Road will  have an Open Day 
on 11th February at  2.00 - 3.30pm 
for prospective new parents, tell 
your friends and family. 

 

  
Welcome back 
to our existing 
parents and 
children and a 
big hello to all 

our new starters. 
In preschool we are looking 
forward to working alongside 
all your children and support 
them to fulfill their potential. 
We are looking forward to 
making lots of happy and fun 
moments as we guide them on 
their way to becoming inde-
pendent learners. 
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Forest school will be starting on Wednes-

day 2nd February. Further details will 

follow regarding the days your child will  

have a session. Please read attachment 

with this letter regarding details. 

Clubs 

Clubs have started this week, the chil-

dren have been really engaged and 

having fun with learning. 

Santas Grotto 

The children enjoyed visiting Santa in 

his grotto in  December.  

We raised  over £400 for the Garden de-

velopment fund. 

Thank you 

  11th Feb Open Day 

14th –18th Half Term 

  

Diary Dates 

Sewing Club 

This term Sewing club is 
doing some activities with a 
Valentines, constellations 
and under the sea theme. 

If anyone has any odd 
scraps, shiny thread, tex-
tured blue yarns, heart and 
star buttons, felt scraps, we 
would be happy to find a 
new home for them. 

Thank you 


